From: Joseph Chriqui [
Sent: 15 June 2015 08:41

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Consultation

Attention to Patrick Marfleet

Dear Sir,
Your letter of June 1st refers.

We are Joseph and Genevieve Chriqui
We are owners of the apartment C7-3
ArtHouse

1 York Way, King’s Cross

London N1C 4AW

My Mobile phone is
My email address is

We are writing regarding the application ref: 2015/3029/P concerning
Unit2 Building J (ArtHouse)

1 York Way

London N1C 4AS

We We would like you to please register our full support for the application.

We would welcome the installation of the Yoga and Fitness studio that would be very convenient for us to
access to exercise.

Kindest regards

Joseph and Genevieve Chriqui



